MEMO


[bookmark: _GoBack]To: ASC Curriculum Committee members		Re: Globalization Restructuring Proposal
From: Anthony Mughan					Date: 17 January, 2017

_____________________________________________________________________________________

Please find attached the re-submission of my September 2016 request that the Globalization Studies major and minor in International Studies be restructured so that its curriculum is the same as the other IS majors and it can be treated as simply another major and minor in the IS stable.

Let me detail how we have responded to the committee’s request for specific revisions of the original proposal:

1) Updated advising sheets  for both the BA and BS versions of major are attached;
2)  The addition of a BS option is made clear in the first full paragraph on page 2;
3) The ASC minor advising sheet has been updated. In light of the extensive changes to the original, I have attached three versions of this advising sheet, the original version, a finished version of the updated sheet and a third, less easily readable version in which the changes to the original are tracked;
4) The minor is not being reduced from 15 to 12 hours, but will remain at 15 hours.  The apparent reduction was an oversight in the original proposal;
5)  Again an oversight, the minor is being restructured, not eliminated.  The proposal has been changed to eliminate this inconsistency;
6) Page 5 of the proposal has been edited to conform to University rules concerning the permitted credit hours overlap with GE requirements and the passing grade requirements for all courses in the minor;
7) The reference on page 6 to “Peace Studies” has been removed.

We have endeavored to respond to all the committee’s requested changes but can provide firther information or revision if required.  Thanks. 
